Whitcomb, Jane

From: Healey, Richard

Sent: Monday, August 01, 2016 2:14 PM

To: clayton@buffingtonhomesar.com

Cc: adavis@newwatersystems.com; Ungerank, Colby; Deardoff, Amy
Subject: Sloan Estates POA, Permit 4837-WR-2

Mr. Carlton

It has come to my attention, ADEQ has not received copies of Sloan Estates POA’s May and June 2016 Monthly
Monitoring Reports (MMRs) for the Permit 4837-WR-2. Please note, your permit requires the submittal of MMRs to
ADEQ’s Office of Water Quality, Permits Branch.

Please submit copies of the delinquent May and June 2016 MMRs to my attention at the address listed below.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Thanks

Richard C. Healey

Enforcement Branch Manager

Water Division

Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality
501-682-0640

healeyr@adeq.state.ar.us




